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 New Mailing Address 
Humanist Community 
PO Box 70881 
Sunnyvale, CA 94086 

Kindly Consider 

A Monthly Donation! 
 

Happy Birthday 
Catherine Bishop   Marian Sanders 
Sudhanshu Jain     Peter Stone 
Noreen Ritz 

Editor: Alex Havasy 

Calendar: Sena Havasy 

Humanist Forums 
Forums are held 1st and 3rd Sundays at 11:00AM at the Mountain View Senior Center at 266 Escuela Avenue, 
other forum locations will be announced online. All forums are simultaneously available on Zoom. 

You can get both the Zoom location and venue from meetup.com/humanistcommunity. 

 

Our illustrated newsletter Calendar 

is on page 2 of this newsletter 

er. 

 

Board of Directors 
President:        Scott Wakefield 
Vice President & 
        Treasurer:       Carl Angotti 

Recorder:       open 
Members at Large: 
Paul Gilbert       Marie Stephens 

 

Democracy Not Theocracy 

While the Humanist Community cannot, and does not, promote any candidate or party over another, there are 
values that are central to humanism; including democracy, availability of quality education which includes 
freedom from religious indoctrination, and freedom to express our love and sexuality in any way that doesn’t 
harm others. 

These values are being attacked in this country more than at any time in my memory by one political party. 
That’s why the American Humanist Association has launched its largest voter engagement campaign ever: 
the Democracy Not Theocracy campaign. The campaign will educate voters about the threat of Project 2025 
and encourage them to register and make a plan to vote. 

The new Executive Director of the American Humanist Association, Fish Stark, will address us on AHA 
activities the first Monday of this month in a Zoom presentation. Details are at www.humanists.org. 

We are in the process of setting up a Sunday Forum in October with AHA Policy Manager, Isabella Russian, 
specifically on the Democracy Not Theocracy campaign. 

 

 

 

Fish Stark, AHA Executive Director           Isabella Russian, AHA Policy 

Manager 

http://meetup.com/humanistcommunity
https://americanhumanist.org/democracynottheocracy/
http://www.humanists.org/


  


